## 18 April 1952

Memorandum for: Deputy Director (Administration)

From:

Legislative Counsel

Subject:

Retroactive pay for CIA employees.

Report No. 11

The Senate has approved the provision authorizing the payment of retroactive pay for CIA employees. The Supplemental Appropriation bill in which this item is contained will go to conference between the House and Senate in the near future, but the conference does not affect the retroactive pay provision.

Walter L. Pforzheimer

Orig. & 3 - Add.

1 - Col. Hansen

1 - Comptroller

1 - Stayback

Removed from File labeled
"CIA Retroactive Pay Increase 1955"
Dules 1958

25X1A9a

25X1X8